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Dates to remember 
Friday, April 30 – Virtual Father-Daughter Dance for K-6 
Girls, 6:30-8:30 pm (registration closed)  
 
Thursday, May 13 – Family Council Informational 
Meeting, Multi-Purpose Rooms 3 & 4, 6:00 pm 
(tentative location, based on COVID restrictions)  
 
Thursday, May 20 – GTA Cares Fill the Pantry Jeans Day 

 

CTC announces Students of the Quarter 
Congratulations to GTA senior Maggie Schwabe on her 

selection as Student of the Quarter in 
the Information Technology program 
at the Career-Tech Center.  Her 
program teacher provided the 
following in support of her 
nomination: 
 

“Maggie is a second-year student who brings an upbeat 
attitude into the class and likes to engage in 
conversation…She takes her schooling very seriously 
while maintaining a part-time job.  Maggie brings a 
positive energy into the class and the students consider 
her dependable, reliable and a trusted resource.  
Maggie likes to challenge herself and is always thinking 
outside the box with new, fun tasks...I believe that 
Maggie will be successful in any direction she decides to 
focus her energy.”  

 
Secondary Summer School information 
available 
Secondary students have the opportunity to recover 
credit for classes in which they earned less than a “C” 
for a final grade.  Each of two, two-week sessions allow 
for recovery of one-half credit, for a total of one credit if 
both sessions are taken.  Classes meet Monday-
Thursday from 8:30 am-12:00 pm.  The cost is $175 per 
two-week session, as follows: 
 

Session 1:  June 21-July 1, 2021 
Session 2:  July 12-July 22, 2021 

To register, complete the form on the Credit Recovery 
Summer School page of the GTA website.  Several 
payment options are provided on the form.  Questions 
may be directed to Mrs. Patrzik at patrziks@mygta.us. 

 
Elementary Field Day planned, t-shirt 
orders due 
Plans for our traditional Elementary Field Day at the end 

of the school year are 
underway.  A huge “thanks” 
goes out to all those parents 
who have already come 
forward with donations to 
make this an awesome event!  
As a reminder, t-shirt orders 

are due with payment no later than Wednesday, May 
12 if your child(ren) would like one.  Shirts are just $8 
each and an order form is attached (with Field Day 
dates and times) for your convenience. 
 

Student health screenings critical  
As the number of COVID-19 cases ticks upward in our 
area, it continues to be very important to screen your 
children daily for symptoms and follow the Grand 
Traverse County Health Department’s protocols if 
symptoms are noted.  With your help, we can keep our 
school population healthy and remain open through the 
end of the school year.  The screening protocol is 
attached for your convenience.  Thank you!   

 

French Toast Schoolbox announces spring 
savings! 
Get 25 percent off your French Toast uniform order of 

$50 or more with the code APRIL25.  This offer is good 
through May 1 only.  To take advantage, visit French 
Toast Schoolbox today. 
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Have you downloaded the GTA app yet? 
If you haven’t already, be sure to download GTA’s app 
on your iPhone (https://apple.co/3bCRz87) or Android 
(https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.ap
ptegy.traverse).  It’s the most convenient way to stay on 
top of everything GTA, all in one place and right at your 
fingertips.  What’s more, an exciting new upgrade will 
roll out soon, and you won’t want to miss a thing!   
 

Just follow these easy steps:  
 Select “ALLOW” when 
prompted on initial download to 
ensure you receive notifications 
   Open the app and navigate to 
the top left menu and then click on 
“SETTINGS” near the bottom of the 
list  
 Be sure that notifications are 
turned on  

 
Will your children return to GTA in the fall? 

It is important for us to know as soon as possible if your 
children who currently attend GTA will be returning in 
the fall as we plan and budget for the 2021-22 school 
year.  Parents were emailed an Intent to Return survey 
on March 13.  If you have not done so already, please 
complete and submit it at your earliest convenience.  If 
you have a child who will be entering kindergarten in 
the fall, or will be transferring to GTA from another 
school, an enrollment application must be 
completed.   Questions may be directed to Amy 
Truesdell at truesdella@mygta.us or 932-6900.  Thank 
you! 
 

Choice Theory Parenting series continues 
There are four sessions remaining in our final Parenting 
with Choice Theory series.  The free virtual course takes 
place on Zoom; register now at 
http://bit.ly/CTParenting.  Attending all sessions is not 
necessary in order to benefit from this insightful 
information, though it is most helpful to participate in 
as many as possible.  If you’re curious what Choice 
Theory is all about before signing up, check out our 
livestream interview on Facebook, recorded and posted 
on Wednesday, March 24.   Any questions may be 
directed to Mrs. VanHouzen at vanhouzenm@mygta.us.  
 

 
 

Boys’ soccer team players sought 
Our varsity co-op boys’ soccer team (with TC Christian 
and TC St. Francis) is ready to build upon last season's 
success!  All interested boys currently in the 8th-11th 
grades are encouraged to complete the following form:  
https://forms.gle/8L8GCxZczM2ASCQ99.  The coaching 
staff will hold a meeting with all interested players at a 
date and time to be announced soon, as they are 
looking to start the team-building process.  We would 
love to see more Mustangs on the roster this year!  
Please reach out to Mr. Lazar at lazarj@mygta.us with 
any questions. 
 

Family Council seeking members 
The GTA Family Council is holding an informational 
meeting for interested parents on Thursday, May 13 at 
6:00 pm.   See the attached flyer for details or RSVP 
here:  https://bit.ly/PTCRSVPNOW.  Note that the 
meeting is tentatively scheduled to be in-person, but 
continued COVID-19 restrictions may require a virtual 
event.  Please watch for information regarding any 
changes in plans. 
 

Space available for new students! 
Space is available for additional new students for 2021-

22 for preschool and K-12.  
Because the #1 reason for 
considering Grand Traverse 
Academy is the personal 
recommendation of satisfied 

friends and family members, we’re inviting you to help 
spread the word.  If you know of a family with school-
aged children who would like to learn more about our 
unique program, please have them give us a call at 
(231) 995-0665. It’s an easy decision once parents pay 
us a visit, so don’t be shy – spread the word! 
 

Fun fact 
Pigs don’t sweat.  If someone tells you they're 

"sweating like a pig" you might 
want to point out to them (if 
you're that sort of person) that if 
they were being biologically 
accurate, that would mean they 
were not sweating at all.  Swine 

are born without sweat glands, so when they need to 
cool off, their only option tends to be to find a cool 
puddle of mud and roll around!  

Source:  BestLifeOnline.com 
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GTA Family Council is HERE!   

Please Join Us to Find Out More 
May 13, 2021 6pm 

Multi-Purpose Room 3 & 4 Hallway 

We would love for you to attend, no commitment necessary! 

Drinks and snacks provided 
 

 

 

The GTA Family Council is about connecting with other GTA families, our 

children and their peers, contributing to the school and our children’s 

experience here, and creating memories for all.  

 

We are currently looking for anyone interested in making a difference in 

their children’s lives and school environment.  We are currently in the 

planning process, but really need your help!  Please come and find out 

more so that we can work together to kick off Fall 2021 with a bang!  

 

You’d love to participate but can’t make this meeting?   

We’re parents!  We get it.  

Reach out to Danielle or Kristin and we’ll get you in the loop. 

RSVP https://bit.ly/PTCRSVPNOW 

          Danielle Mullholland primedani@gmail.com 616.560.6561 

Kristin Boogaard kristinboogaard@gmail.com 616.328.4646 

https://bit.ly/PTCRSVPNOW

